
C-4 Correspondence – Padric Gleason Gonzales 

 

 
From: Padric Gleason Gonzales [mailto:padric.gleason@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 3:04 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; LBDS <LBDS@longbeach.gov>; Jennifer Ly 
<Jennifer.Ly@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Public comment for 10/13 City Council meeting Agenda Item #2 re: CAAP & AECOM 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
The case of the incredible never-ending CAAP process. I'm writing in opposition to this contract 
extension on the basis that it looks like the City is being taken for a ride. This contract was awarded in 
2016, then extended in 2018. The work was due to be completed in January 2020, well before the 
coronavirus outbreak in Long Beach. Now, the LBDS is asking for a TWO-YEAR extension to complete 
what appear to be fundamental portions of the analysis: GHG reductions and oil and gas activities. What 
in the world has AECOM been doing for the last 4 years?   
 
I DEMAND ACCOUNTABILITY on the CAAP and I demand action. While the City's been slow-walking a 
climate response, emissions continue, temperatures keep rising, high sea levels and erosion continue to 
demand attention... and yet you're asking for 2 more years!? It's completely outrageous. 
 
Regards, 
Padric Gleason Gonzales 
 


